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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team is making good progress upgrading 
the storm water network on Cranford Street. 
From Sunday 7 April we will work at night to install 
pipes across the Cranford Street/Innes Road 
intersection and across Cranford Street near the 
Cranford Oak Motel (McFaddens Road). 
The work near the motel will take two nights (7 and 
8 April) to complete. The Cranford Street/Innes 
Road intersection work is from 7 to 11 April and then 
from 14 to 19 April, with work starting around 7pm 
and finishes before 6am.  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
From Sunday night 7 April traffic will shift to one side 
of the road using the shoulder, and the footpath will 
be closed. Diversions will be in place for pedestrians. 
We will use concrete cutters (early evening use), 

excavators and compactors to dig a trench, place the 
pipes, then fill in and reseal the trench.
There will be some noise from the machinery and 
the crew and extra lights on the road. 
To ensure work can continue as programmed please 
avoid parking in areas where no-parking cones have 
been placed. 

What’s next?
Following the storm water works and constructing 
the new kerbs and footpaths we will install new 
traffic signals and signs, construct the central 
median, widen the road and install the final surfacing 
late in 2019.
A signalised pedestrian crossing will be installed 
near the McFaddens Road intersection to provide a 
safe crossing point half way between the motorway 
and the Innes Road intersection. 
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Christchurch Northern Corridor

NIGHT WORK ON CRANFORD STREET+INNES ROAD INTERSECTION 



WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
›› Our regular working hours are Monday to Saturday 

between 7am and 7pm.
›› There will be noise and vibrations associated with 

the work. We will do what we can to lessen this. 
›› Keep yourself, your children and pets at a safe 

distance from the work site. Please use the 
temporary crossings and follow the footpath 
diversion to cross the street safely. 

›› All work sites are subject to weather and other 
unforeseen conditions.

ANIMATED VIDEOS
More information on the central median, the 
u-turn bays and the Cranford Street roundabout is 
available on our website: www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc
Click on ‘videos’ at the top of the page to learn 
where the u-turn bays on Cranford Street are and 
how to use them. 
The video on how to use the shared path 
for pedestrians and cyclists along the new 
Christchurch Northern Corridor may also be of 
interest to you.

You can call us on 0800 262 200, email at info@cncalliance.co.nz or visit our project office at 145 
Winters Road, accessed from QEII Drive left in and out only or walk/cycle using Winters Road subway. 

The improvements at the intersection includes widening the intersection, right turning 
arrows, new traffic lights to accommodate right turns and painted cycle lanes.

Working at night means the crew need 
lights to see what they are working on. 

You may have noticed that we stated a 
no-entry into McFaddens Road in our 
last notice. We changed the traffic set 
up after delivery of the notice. We are 
sorry we advised you incorrectly.
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